
New Irvington BART Station Call for Artist RFQ - Deadline October 23, 2020, 11 
p.m. PDT 

BART Art is pleased to announce a Request for Qualifications for the new Irvington 
Station. This RFQ is open to artists or artist teams residing in the United States at the 
time of application. The RFQ is for the design phase of the project. All applications must 
be submitted through Submittable. There is no cost to apply, simply set-up an account if 
you do not already have one. All applicants must be U.S. citizens or have legal working 
status in the United States at the date of application. 

Bay Area artists that meet the eligibility requirements set forth above and following are 
strongly encouraged to apply. 

This is an exciting opportunity to collaborate with the station design team on a new 
BART station located in the Irvington district of Fremont, California. There are several 
identified opportunities for potential implementation of the artwork throughout the 
station, as well as new opportunities that are identified by the artist with the station 
design team. Please refer to the RFQ for concept images of the station and for more 
information on the identified opportunities. 

 

https://www.bart.gov/sites/default/files/docs/Irvington%20RFQ%20Final_2.pdf
https://bart.submittable.com/submit/174954/bart-irvington-transit-station-public-art-rfq
https://www.bart.gov/sites/default/files/docs/Irvington%20RFQ%20Final_2.pdf

